Coaches Committee Report

8/27/15
1.  Zones Report:  It was great to win Zones in our own back yard .  I solicited feedback from the Zones Coaches immediately at the end of the meet.  Here are some suggestions/comments I received:
*** Maybe a Head Chaperone and one more Coach, so that each group can have a coach dedicated only to them, and the Head Coach to coordinate, administer and fill in where needed.

***Don't ever hire James River bus company again. 

***We had several instances of parental interference on the trip at the hotel and on the deck despite the policies put out.  Bridget and Maureen ran a lot of interference for us to allow us to focus on coaching. 
 ***We may have to go to a "no electronics" policy on deck because of parental interference. 

*** I did get put in a room with a chaperone. Felt like I should have either had my own room or at least roomed with a fellow coach.   
***It might work better to schedule a later breakfast for 9-12 yo and then have a catered lunch brought to the pool for those age groups after their session before finals.  That way we would be moving food to them instead of moving 36-60 of them to food. 

  GENERAL COMMENTS FROM THE COACHING STAFF:    I truly enjoyed the entire coaching staff.  I'm not sure how to explain it but we all meshed very well.  No egos,  just working together and having fun with the kids.  I had a great experience with the zones team and the coaches.  Maureen does a great job of not only planning, but also having to handle all the things that can come up during the trip.  Bridget and the rest of the coaches all did an outstanding job and really got the kids fired up and excited to swim.  I had a lot of fun with the trip and hope to be able to do it again in the future.

2. Coaches Input: I solicited the current head coaches in VSI to request any items they wanted addressed by the board. The only 2 responses I received was the following: Request for an update on the Northern Region/Districts, VSI and PVS territory, etc. issue and request for an update on the $50,000 set aside for Club Development
